
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
November 15, 2016 
 
 
Toronto and East York Community Council  
Committee Room 1, City Hall  
100 Queen St W  
Toronto ON M5H 2N2  
 
Dear Chair and Members,  
 
 
RE: Parking Amendment – Sterling Road 
 
 
SUMMARY: 
 
Residents have contacted my office with concerns about access to boulevard parking located 
on east side of Sterling Road, south of Bloor Street West. A parking regulation sign located 
adjacent to the boulevard parking is interfering with access to/from the parking area.  To 
improve access existing standing prohibition should be extended adjacent to the boulevard 
parking. The proposed recommendation will result in the loss of one parking space and it will not 
impact the flow of traffic on Sterling Road.  
 
 
RECOMMENDATIONS: 
 

1. That the Toronto and East York Community Council amend the existing standing 
prohibition in effect at all times, on east side of Sterling Road, between a point 27.8 
metres south of Bloor Street West and a point 17.2 metres further south, to be in effect 
between a point 23 metres south of Bloor Street West and a point 22 metres further 
south. 
 

 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
 
Ana Bailão 
City Councillor 
Ward 18, Davenport 
 


